From: Accounting Stonegate

To: j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us
Subject: Stonegate Marble and Granite
Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 2:09:50 PM

Dear Jennifer,

This is Hadassa the Office manager for Stonegate Marble and Granite, Located at:
75 Worcester Providence Turnpike. I believe I spoke with you on the phone yesterday
regarding a letter that we have received from the Town of Sutton.

Again we would like to apologize about the situation with the ETS equipment in our yard. As I
mentioned on the phone, because it was for marketing purposes only, we did not know it
required a permit for that. We spoke to Estevao Costa who is the ETS owner and we told him
we could provide him with an office space, and he was going to move forward with that and
the permits. But he has decided to remove his equipment and signs.

Again we apologize for the issue and if you have any questions please feel free to contact us.
Best Regards,

Hadassa Prado

Office Manager

STONEGATE MARBLE AND GRANITE INC

75 Worcester Providence Turnpike, Sutton MA 01590
Office 508-865-9800 Fax 508-865-9835
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